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The original policy was created in 2006, and updated in 2015 under the guidance 
of the previous director of School Nutrition and the wellness committee. A new 
director was hired for the school year 2016/2017 and decided it would be best to 
just start from the beginning in the development of a new wellness plan and to 
have a new committee to develop and align a new policy with the requirements. 
During the 2016/2017 school year, notification for the development of the 
wellness committee was made public through the school district website. In 
forming this new committee, each principal nominated a representative from 
his/her school to serve, along with inviting members from the community to 
participate in the process. The nurses from each school also joined. This new 
committee included PE teachers, school nurses, school nutrition staff, parents and 
community members who met four times to develop the new wellness policy.  
The policy was not completed until the end of the year and the goals were not yet 
implemented.  
 
The goal for 2017/2018 will be to refine the nutrition goals during the first 
Wellness Committee Meeting and begin to implement immediately upon 
completion. The committee is on the right track to meet the requirements and is 
composed of enthusiastic members who are dedicated to promoting wellness 
throughout the school district.  
 
   

 

 


